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ADDITIONAL RECORDS OF OHIO BIRDS.
LYNDS JONES.

Rev. W. F. Henninger, of Tiffin, reports the following addi-
tional records from the collection of the •Wynous Point Shooting
Club near Sandusky:

Chen hyperborea nivalis, shot in the fall of 18S6.
Olor buccinator, shot in the fall of 1877.
Anser albifrons gambeli, shot in the fall of 1877.
Oidemia deglandi, a female, shot in the fall of 1881.
A hybrid between Anas obscura (rubripes?) and Anas bochas, killed

in the fall of 1878, by Judge E. B. Sadler.
Aythya americana, a pure albino, female, captured in the fall of 1881.
Fulica americana, a partial albino, captured in the fall of 1881, by C.

J. Clark.
Gallinago delicata, a partial albino, captured in the fall of 1881, by C.

J. Clark.
Palco peregrinus anatum, a male captured in the fall of 1882, by Col. B.

A. Scoville.
All of the Ohio ducks were represented in this collection,

among them the rare Gadwall, in several specimens.
Mr. A. Hall, of Lakewrood, informs me that the "specimen of

Dendroica kirtlandi reported as captured May 3, 1878, by W. and
J. Hall was captured by himself instead.

Mr Hall furnishes me with the following additional records :
Himantopus mexicanus, Black-necked Stilt, one shot at Berea,
October 24, 1881. Mimus polyglottos, Mockingbird, January 5,
1904, singing. He states that this is the sixth specimen which
be has reported near Cleveland. It seems probable that the
theory of escaped cage birds for these records will have to be
abandoned.

I am pleased to report the presence of Pinicola enucleator leu-
-cura, Canadian Pine Grosbeak, in some numbers practically all
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along the L,ake front. Also the record of two Acanthis linaria,
Redpoll, on December 29, 1903. These two northern species are
decidedly unusual in northern Ohio.

On December 4, 1903, a single Hermit Thrush was found near
Brownhelm, Lorain county, and on January 1, 1904, a single
Vesper Sparrow, at Kishman's Switch on the lake shore.

Mr. R. J. Tozer informs me that there is a large Crow roost
in L,ake View Cemetery, Cleveland, where hundreds of Crows
remained all winter long. In Iyorain county there have been
many more Crows present during the present winter than ever
before.

[Oberlin, Ohio.]




